Ctr for Judicial Accountability

From: Robert Charles Post [robert.post@yale.edu]
Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2007 9:21 PM

To: cja@judgewatch.org

Subject: Away From My Mail

I will be out of the office and out of email contact until Monday, April 30. I will try to

return your mail when I return. If this is urgent, you can try my cell
phone--203-606-2533, which may (or may not) be working.



